
Hammocks Cape Haze

Approved Landscape Committee Meeting Minutes 


Patio Behind Clubhouse 

March 14, 2022, at 10 a.m.


1.  Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Sue Grevel at 10:07 a.m.


2. Proof of Notice of Meeting:  Sue Grevel announced the meeting notice was posted 48 
hours prior to the meeting.


3. Approval of February 21, 2022, Meeting Minutes:  Louise Kuryan moved to approve the 
minutes and it was seconded by Judy Shniderman.


4. Certification of a Quorum:  Members present:  Sue Grevel, Louise Kuryan, Judy 
Shniderman and Judy Turner.  Carolyn Maddy-Bernstein, Barb Keck, Donna Bouslog, and 
Jack Turner were also in attendance.  


5. Old Business:  The Committee has a bid from ArtisTree to beautify the areas in front of the 
clubhouse and add to the area on the side of Villa 10600/104, as well as the front of 
Preserve building 8571. Another landscape company has also given a bid for the front of 
the clubhouse.   After some discussion, the Committee voted to recommend to the Master 
Board approval of the ArtisTree plan.  This will be brought up at their next meeting on 
March 22, 2022.


6. New Business:  Louise Kuryan and Judy Turner have decided to step down from the 
Committee. The Master Board will appoint new members.  There was also discussion 
about starting a Gardening Committee which would be a subcommittee of the Landscape 
Committee. This would be a hands-on group of volunteers who would assist with 
maintaining our plantings. 


7. Any Other Business to Come Before the Committee 


8. Adjournment:  At 11 a.m., Sue Grevel moved to adjourn the meeting and Louise Kuryan 
seconded it. 


Respectfully submitted, 


Judy Turner, Secretary


